
Cheetwood Newsletter

Friday 15th September 2023

Important information:
* Please make sure your child bring a waterproof coat, with a hood, into school each day. As we know
the weather changes throughout the day.

*Please make sure all school uniform and coats are clearly labelled. We know uniform goes missing
from time to time but it is much more likely to be returned to its owner if it clearly labelled.

* Meet the teacher meetings next week:
Year 6 - Monday - 8.50am
Reception - Tuesday - 8.50am
Year 3 - Tuesday - 2.50pm
Year 2 - Wednesday - 8.50am

End of the week information:

*Mrs Clark sent out a survey regarding after school care. A reminder this survey closes onWednesday
20th September. Please complete the survey to make sure your voice is heard. Click here to complete.

*It has been lovely to welcome the Year 1, Year 4 and Year 5 parents into school this week to meet their
child’s new class teacher. All information shared at the meetings will be available on the school website
within the class pages. We look forward to welcoming the remaining year groups next week.

Packed lunches

Cheetwood Primary is a Healthy School and a healthy lifestyle is promoted, we follow
the guidelines set by the School Food Trust and the selection of food we provide aims
to offer a healthy balance. For special occasions and events, the school may
occasionally deviate from the menu.

As sweets, chocolate, fizzy drinks and salty snacks can damage children’s health, we discourage such
foodstuffs being eaten in school, instead please pack a healthier option. The school also encourages
healthy snacks at break times through the provision of healthy foods in Phase 2 and fresh
fruit/vegetable snacks in the Early Years Phase and Phase 1.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyc7yhC0pOy-eYn6Asi2Ff4epaURxhIrTEF96U1npCB6a0uw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyc7yhC0pOy-eYn6Asi2Ff4epaURxhIrTEF96U1npCB6a0uw/viewform?usp=sf_link


PE days
Nursery: Friday Reception: Friday
Year 1: Tuesday & Wednesday Year 2:Wednesday & Thursday
Year 3:Monday & Wednesday Year 4: Tuesday
Year 5:Monday & Thursday Year 6: Thursday & Friday

PE kit for all children is a white t-shirt, black shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings and trainers.
All jewellery must be removed on your child’s PE days.
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Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 94.7% Year 2: 96.6%

Year 3: 89.6% Year 4: 92.1%

Year 5: 91.7% Year 6: 93.2%

Overall Attendance is 92.9%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Guneet & Sami
Reception: Noor & Amina
Year 1: Azazel & Abdullah
Year 2: Fatima and Remiyah
Year 3: Eesa, Charlotte
Year 4: Arfa & Sahith
Year 5: Demi & Baariq
Year 6: Ward and Kaireece

Ruqaiyah
Mailey

Hadiya
Oliver
Abiron

Reading Stats

Year 1: 88%
Year 2: 46%
Year 3: 56%
Year 4: 57%
Year 5: 50%
Year 6: 45%


